
Information Board at Crocker Park
Chad Conway’s Eagle Scout Project

Chad Conway, a member of Duxbury Boy Scout Troop 62, completed his Eagle Scout Project in 2007. This entailed clearing Island 
Creek of debris to facilitate fish navigation, and the creation of this information board and the educational material herein. 

He designed the board, collected the information to be displayed, and constructed it with the help of many volunteers. 
He would like to thank the following people and companies for their help and donations: 

Goodrich Lumber, Duxbury Department of Public Works, Battelle, Scott Sirois, and Copeland & Sons Lumber Company.
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